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NEW ENTRYWAY SIGN ON BROWN’S POINT BOULEVARD


Have you had the opportunity to check out the new Harbor Ridge sign progress on Brown’s Point Boulevard?  It looks excellent, and will be a great addition to our community.  Board members Ed Johnson and Bill Halls put in numerous hours to complete this sign for our community, and saved the Homeowner’s Association several hundred, if not more than a thousand dollars! The community owes them a great deal of gratitude for completing this project and enhancing our neighborhood!  Landscaping is planned to further enhance our sign.  Please see the attachment, which shows Bill and Ed with our new Brown’s Point Boulevard sign! 

RESIDENTIAL REAL ESTATE PRICES IN NE TACOMA AND CURB APPEAL


If you have been following real estate prices recently, you have probably noticed prices in our neighborhood are increasing rapidly.  One of the factors attributed to an increase in one’s residence is its appearance from the street.  There is definitely a correlation between a home’s appeal from the street and its potential value to a new neighbor.  Please do your part in keeping the real estate values in our neighborhood high by maintaining your residence on a regular basis.  We will ALL reap great rewards by keeping our community neat and clean!  

Some pointers for keeping up the appearance of your home include: keeping the lawn mowed at a reasonable height (anywhere from around 2.5 to 3 inches); trimming the edges of your lawn after mowing; making sure shrubs and hedges don’t out-grow your lot; and weeding the beds regularly to avoid unwanted plants in your garden.  Also, don’t forget the grass which grows in between the street and the curbs.  A good, and ‘green’, way to get rid of this unwanted grass is by using a mixture of vinegar and water, and spraying it on the nasty growth.  This makes it quite easy to then pick-up.  

NEIGHBORHOOD CRIME WATCH

The Tacoma Police department receives fewer calls from NE Tacoma residents compared to other communities in the Tacoma area.  However, in the last several weeks, the Tacoma Police department has received several calls relating to automobile thefts, and random gunshots from the local neighborhoods.  Our neighborhood is considered relatively safe, but please be sure to keep an eye out for any suspicious activity, and keep your neighbors informed accordingly.

You may have noticed a development sign near the Norpoint Center.  In case you did not know, the Tacoma Police department will be building a Substation at the intersection of Norpoint and North Shore Blvd. to service the needs of NE Tacoma residents.  Development should occur around 2007.  The Homeowners Association will keep you informed of more developments as we learn of them. 

SUMMER JOBS FOR KIDS 

Kids are you interested in earning some extra money this summer by doing some chores for your neighbors??  The Homeowners Association is collecting a list of kids interested in doing some projects for neighbors in the community.  Possible ways to help your neighbors include mowing lawns, weeding, pruning, cleaning cars or/and outside windows.  If you are interested, please go to the website at http://www.harborridge.info and e-mail the board so we can contact you.  

RESIDENTS, WOULD YOU LIKE TO HAVE YOUR LAWNS MOWED??? 



The Homeowners Association is putting together a list of kids interested in helping out their neighbors with some outdoor yard work.  If you are interested in hiring one of the local kids to help you out with your chores, please e-mail the board from the website at http://www.harborridge.info so one of our board members can refer you to one of the kids interested in helping out their neighbors. 
NEIGHBORHOOD PICNIC!! 


The neighborhood picnic has been rescheduled to August 13th!!!  If you are interested in assisting with the picnic coordination, please e-mail the board from the website at http://www.harborridge.info so we can refer you to the assigned picnic board members.

REMINDER TO KEEP NON-NATIVE TREES AT 15 FEET AND SIDEWALKS CLEAR 

  In our last issue of the Harbor Ridge Homeowner, we explained the process of contacting the ACC prior to removing any unwanted trees.  Please be considerate of your neighbors views by keeping all non-native trees to the 15 feet height restriction as explained in the community’s CC&R’s.  If your non-native trees have grown past the 15 foot height restriction, and your neighbors have asked you to prune them to comply with the CC&R’s, the Homeowners Association would encourage you to take the necessary steps to comply with our CC&R’s.

                 Trees are also growing over the streets causing a hazard to drivers.  Should a driver hit one of your overgrown trees, you may be liable for damages.  Also, pedestrians may trip on the sidewalk due to an uncontrolled bush.  Please make sure your trees or shrubs are not growing over the street or sidewalks by keeping them trimmed accordingly.  



COMMUNITY RESIDENTIAL RESPONSIBILITIES TO THE CC&R’S 

Even if you have not joined the Homeowner Association, all the residents have a responsibility to comply with the CC&R’s on file with Pierce County.  Section III of our CC&R’s provides some helpful guidance on what activities can take place in our community.  Below is an example of the issues addressed in the CC&R’s.  For more details on what’s included in the CC&R’s, please refer to our website at http://www.harborridge.info for a hard copy of the CC&R’s. 

-All lots shall be used solely and exclusively for private one-family residences with appurtenant garages; provided, however, that during the initial sales and construction period, use for builders’ temporary sales offices and model home sites will be allowed.
-Where architecturally possible, all garages shall be incorporated in or made a part of the residence. 

-On-site parking for no less than two (2) automobiles shall be provided in addition to garage automobile storage.

- No building or structure shall be moved onto any portion of the property from outside of the property except for temporary or portable shade used by builders for tool houses or for other uses common to residential construction. If such sheds are used, they shall be removed after the related construction is completed. No trailer shall be maintained on any lot as a residence.

- All lots, whether improved or not, shall be fully maintained, including the control of any vegetation.
CALENDAR


The Trustees met have met approximately three times this year to discuss current neighborhood issues, and ways to enhance our community.  Please visit our website at http://www.harborridge.info for more information on upcoming events such as the Neighborhood Picnic! If you have ideas, and/or would like to be on the Picnic Planning Committee let us know ASAP by attending the next meeting, e-mailing to our website, or mailing to the Harbor Ridge Home Owners Association (address listed at the bottom of this page.) Our next Board Meeting is scheduled for July 25th at Gail Neufeld’s home.


Letters, comments and articles are welcomed:  Newsletter Editor, P. O. Box  25794, Federal Way, WA  98093-2794


